
                                       

 

 

NATIONALBANK OF PAKISTAN 
 
 

Cancellation of Tender Notice 

“Back to Back Service Level Agreement (Annual Maintenance Contract) with parts for 400V 
APC Symmetra PX UPS installed for Data Centre, NBP, 4th Floor, Head Office Building, I.I. 
Chandigarh Road, Karachi” 
 

It is for the information of all concerned that NBP’s notice for the above cited tender placed on 
NBP’s website (Ref: NT-04/01/2019-1), PPRA’s website (Ref: TS386041E) dated 01/04/2019 
may please be treated as cancelled with immediate effect.  

 
 

 
 
VP/Head (Electrical) 
Engineering Division  
Logistics Support Group 
National Bank of Pakistan, 
3rd Floor, Head Office Building, 
I.I. Chundrigar Road, Karachi 
021-99220854 

 

 


